
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Improving Patient Safety Together Award 

Celebrating CHART Institute’s 15th Anniversary 

For this award, members share a project describing how their team improved patient 
safety over the past 12 months. Award recipients determine how to use the $500 
award to celebrate their team’s success.  

CHART Institute recognizes the important role our members have in improving 
patient safety and acknowledge the need to celebrate their success, so we 
created this award in honor of our 15th anniversary. 

 

Members must submit an application to CHART Institute briefly describing the recent 
project by August 30. Once the application is received, the team will be contacted to 
schedule a time for them to record their story.  

Submission Process 

The recorded sessions will be posted on the member website during the 2024 CHART 
Institute Virtual Conference, October 14-25. Members will have an opportunity to vote for 
their favorite project. The award recipient(s) will be announced on the final day of the 
conference, October 25. 

 


